
LILLIAN G&. SERBOUSEK 

1226 - 2NO STKEET S. W. 

CEOAKR RAPIOS, IOWA 52404 

August 23, 1976 

Dear Mr. Halmis 

In checking over my bird records 

for the Field Notes Of IBL, I find I omitted 

a rather rare species geen during this quarter. 

A Summer Tanager was seen in Cedar Rapids on 

May 18th. If you can include this record 

with those I mailed yesterday please do so. 

Sorry about this. 


